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14 July 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

From September 2022, Year 5 pupils will be having their swimming lessons from 7:45am – 9:30am 

on Tuesday mornings.  This means some children in Year 5 will be starting school on Tuesday 

mornings at 7:45am each week, followed by a second group at 8:15am and a third group at 

8:45am.  

We will write to you in September about which group your child will be in and what date the 

swimming session will begin.   

Regards, 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Ayse Thomas 

Deputy Headteacher 

 

 

 


